
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different, due to content being 
copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
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Hello!  
 

If you're in the middle of resit exams, we hope they're going well. Remember to double-check 

your exam timetable – it's personalised to you, so you might not be in the same location as 

your friends. 

 

If you haven't already seen it, take a look at our exam guide – it'll give you an overview of 

what to expect. 

 

If you can't attend an exam due to illness, injury or personal circumstances, please contact 

an Information Point as soon as you can for advice. 

 

  

Support at the ECC during exams 
 

Student Support Advisers can answer questions about missing your exam, falling ill in an exam, 

problems with reasonable adjustments and more. 
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Find them in the Yssel room (Exhibition and Conference Centre) every day between 08:45 - 

12:45 and 13:15 - 16:15.  

 

Please note they will be unavailable on the afternoon of Tuesday 18 July - if you have any 

problems during this time please talk to a member of staff for advice. 

 
 

Extenuating Circumstances deadline 
 

The final deadline to submit Extenuating Circumstances applications for modules completed by 

the end of assessment period three is 14:00 on Friday 28 July. 

 

We recommend that you contact an Information Point to discuss your circumstances before 

applying, for advice on whether the process is right for you. 

 

  

 

Timetables for the 2017/18 academic year  

Most of you will receive your timetable for the 2017/18 academic year at 12:00 on 

Wednesday 6 September. 

 

Different dates apply for PGCE and LLM Advanced Legal Practice – check 

your publication dates online. 

 

If you have any questions about your timetable, please contact an Information Point. 

 

 

 
 

Looking after your wellbeing 
 

It's completely normal to feel stressed at this time of year – particularly if you have resits. But if 

you're finding things overwhelming, ask for help. Our Wellbeing Service is here to support you. 

 

You can either register online and they'll get in touch to make an appointment, or contact them 

on 0117 32 86268 if you need urgent support. 

 

They also run daily drop-in sessions to help with non-urgent issues. 

 

  

Access to Frenchay Library this summer 
 

If you're planning to use Frenchay Library this summer, please be aware that we're doing some 

refurbishment work which means some areas will be closed. 
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You'll need to enter the Library via the Glendinning lecture theatre foyer (2D67), near the back 

of the Community Hub. 

 

Our summer refurbishment webpage will be updated regularly with the latest closure and 

access information. 

 

Full details about the Library refurbishment 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Take over our Snapchat account this summer 

Any exciting plans this summer? Volunteering? Studying abroad? Starting your 

placement? 

 

Take over the UWE Bristol Snapchat account for the day to show our followers what 

you're up to. 

 

If you're interested, email our Social Media Team (socialmedia@uwe.ac.uk) with your 

name, your course, your story idea and some dates you can do. 
 

 

 

Take over our Snapchat!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
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As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 
Dynamic content 
 
Glenside/Gloucester: 

 

 

Timetables for the 2017/18 academic year  

You'll be able to access your timetable for the 2017/18 academic year on myUWE 

from Monday 24 July. 

 

If you have any questions about your timetable, please contact an Information Point. 

 

 

 

Glenside: 

 

Glenside Library closed for two weekends 

Glenside Library will be closed on Saturday 22 July - Sunday 23 July and Saturday 

29 July – Sunday 30 July due to essential electrical upgrading. 

 

You still be able to use the Glenside Learning Zone, open every day from 07:30 – 00:00. 

You can also use Frenchay Library (accessible via the 2D67 lecture theatre foyer, near 

the back of the Community Hub). 

  

 

Frenchay: 

 

Access to the Library and resources 
 

We're making improvements to Frenchay Library this summer. Our summer refurbishments 

webpage will be updated regularly with all the information you need – but here's an overview 

of the latest arrangements. 

 

Level 2  Level 4 
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Will be closed for the summer. You'll need to 

enter the Library via the Glendinning lecture 

theatre foyer (2D67), near the back of the 

Community Hub. Library staff will be based at 

the IT Support Centre on Level 3. 

Level 3 

Access via the stairs/lift in the Glendinning 

lecture theatre foyer (2D67). 
 

The group study rooms on Level 4 will be 

unavailable over the summer. If you need a 

room for group study, there are lots of 

teaching rooms around campus that aren't 

being used. You can book these in advance. 

Level 5 

Will be closed at points. Some stock will be 

available via our fetch and carry service. 
 

 

Full details about the Library refurbishment 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Shape the future of the Library 
 

We want to transform Frenchay Library into an outstanding learning environment - a space that 

prepares you for a successful future. 

 

We're running workshops on Thursday 20 July to explore how the Library is currently used 

and to look ahead to possibilities for the future. 

 

We need your help to make sure we're responding to innovations in information access, 

learning, teaching, research and enterprise. You'll receive a £10 Amazon voucher for your 

time. Come along! 

 

Attend a workshop 
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